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Hi Everyone!  We just wanted to take a 
moment today to share some upcoming 
ministry events that we would very much 
appreciate you praying with us about in these  
coming weeks.  Please pray for a good 
harvest of those who will put their faith and 
trust in the Lord for salvation, and that 
b e l i e v e r s w i l l b e e n c o u r a g e d a n d 
strengthened and better equipped.  Please 
pray also for wisdom and discernment as we 
are discipling and counseling a number of 
people.  Some of the problems and difficulties 
that people face are great.  And we also ask 
that you please pray for those who are new to 

our church community this Fall - for a spirit of unity to continue to be present in our church.  Above 
is a picture from a Church Ice-cream Social from last night (September 21st). 

MINISTRY PRAYER REQUESTS

Ladies Bible Study.   Next Saturday, the 29th, Robin’s Bible Study with the Ladies will begin.  
The Ladies will be studying the Old Testament story of Gideon. 


Mens Bible Study.   This Fall, beginning October 11, John will be teaching and leading the 
Men’s Bible Study on Ephesians.  This will be a DVD study to encourage the men to focus on who 
they are in Christ and how their identity in Christ relates to our struggles, pursuits and challenges 
as we seek to grow in our relationship with the Lord. 


Church Family Chili & Game Night, Friday, October 19.   Please pray that all those who come, 
particularly those who are not believers, will be drawn to the Lord as they sense and experience 
the love and unity among God’s people. 


Baptism.   Last week John had lunch with a new French believer that he is seeking to encourage  
and to be of help in his relationship with the Lord.  We talked about several different spiritual and 
life topics, including baptism.  Please pray for this believer as he grows as a Christian and as he 
considers being baptized.  


Our Financial Monthly Support.   We have a need for additional people (or churches) who 
would like to be involved with financially supporting us and our ministry with regular or one time 
special financial gifts.  We have a 3050/month shortfall from our recommended support. 


Thank you for praying for us, for our ministry in Montpellier at the International Chapel, as well 
also for our family:  JD, Tiara, and Ariana who has an urgent need for a new place to live.  The Lord 
bless you all ! 
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